

# PTA Weekly News w/e 6 May 2022

**Thank you** so much for donating an amazing amount of unwanted clothes and other items for our **Bag2School** collection this week! It certainly looked like a bigger pile than the last two occasions, so we wait with eager anticipation of how much money you have helped us to raise! As soon as we know we will share this with you.

Our next collection is on Thursday 14 July – please put this date in your diary.



## **TREAT FRIDAY!**

# Reminder for this afternoon's sale! Please bring CASH

You'll find the **Year 5 Stall** outside in the playground after school from 2:45 – 3:30pm.

There will be a prize for the class who makes the most profit, so please support your class and remember all profits go towards our school!

Well done to Year 6 on an amazing first sale last week - you have set the bar high and thank you to all that purchased their treats!

## **PTA MEETING**

We are having another PTA Meeting next week to continue our planning for the Summer Fair – all parents/carers welcome.

Look forward to seeing you there!



## **SPRING DISCO – FRIDAY 20TH MAY 2022**

There are just 2 weeks now until the Disco – please don't delay any longer and book your tickets! There is a discount for families with 3+ siblings and this is applied at checkout.

https://www.ptaevents.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event& eventId=45858#.YjnLM2SnwIQ

We look forward to seeing your children there.



## FATHER'S DAY EVENT – FRIDAY 17 JUNE 2022 – WATCH THIS SPACE FOR MORE DETAILS!



# **SUMMER FAIR – FRIDAY 8TH JULY 2022**

Please save the date for our Summer Fair and if you are able to help out, please do get in touch!

We are still in need of **general help setting up**, **tidying and clearing away**, **help covering stalls**, plus specifically **helpers on the BBQ** please.

We are also looking for help with **sponsorship** and **raffle prizes** – we'd love to make this the best fair ever and raise lots of money for the school. So, if you are able to support or know of a company who might like to be a sponsor or donate a prize, please let us know!

## **PTA CHAIR ROLE**

Stephanie Cooper our current PTA Chair has decided due to other commitments that she will be standing down as Chair at the September AGM. If there is a parent/carer who is interested in taking on this role please let us know, so that you can potentially work with Stephanie before taking over in September. As in previous years, there is also the option for two people to Co-Chair together and of course the current committee will assist and support where possible. Please contact us via email for more information.



Contact us via email at: clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com

Facebook and Instagram:
@clarendonprimaryschoolpta

Take a look at our PTA website for updates on events, our list of partners and our online shop:

https://www.ptaevents.co.uk/clarendonpta/